
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
August 6, 2018 

1:30PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 
     
Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
       

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South 
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, 
Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, and all alley’s, South Main at boro line) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 
Tar Buggy 
 

1. Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project Review 
 After some discussion about the curb at 236 Park Drive the committee 
 approved Scott to contact the resident once more and tell him we are 
 going to replace or repair the curb for him and set up a payment plan if 
 needed. Scott informed the committee that CMA is here this week to mill 
 and level Park Drive and will be doing the final paving August 13th and 
 14th. CMA will then move up to Ridgeview Drive starting August 15th to 
 prepare that street for final paving.  

 
2. Driver Feedback Sign (tabled for now) 

 No word 
 
     3.  Equipment Sharing with Duncannon  
 The committee discussed in length and approved to move this to the work 
 shop for more discussion.  
 
     4.  Additional Cost to Pave Lansvale Street ($96,912.00) 
 The committee asked Scott to get more information and present it at the 
 work shop.  
 
 Next Meeting Tuesday, September 4, 2018 
 

 
 


